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TOWN OF MUNSTER 

PARKS AND RECREATION 
 

RE: West Lake Park Improvements Near Completion 
 
Bids were opened in June, 2011 for the new West Lake Park Improvements, 
which include soccer fields, pedestrian walking paths and bridges, basketball 
court, tennis courts, parking lot, and landscaping.  Gough Construction was the 
successful contractor who was awarded the contract for this job.  Work began in 
early August, 2011, on this project and is nearing completion.  The fields will not 
be ready for play until fall, 2012, however, they have been planted and are 
growing in well.  The parking lot was recently paved and the final touches to the 
landscaping are being applied.  Bathrooms for the park will be included in a 
future phase.  The total value of the improvements is approximately $1.3 million. 
For more information about this project, please call James M. Mandon, PE, Town 
Engineer, at 836-6995. 
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